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This week in Reception the children are 
listening to one of our favourite stories - 
The Rainbow Fish. They will be doing 
lots of activities about friendship. 
Reception parents - please take a look at 
our brand new children’s learning 
website for your year group, where you 
will be able to find this story and lots of 
other links to this week’s learning. 

As part of their topic about The Romans, 
Year 4 have been researching catapults, 
which the Romans used as a weapon in 
their battle. Later this term the children 
will be able to make a model of a catapult 
as part of their design technology lessons.

Have you signed your child up to receive 
a flu immunisation yet? These are 
delivered with a simple nasal spray and 
are available for all children in school 
(not nursery). The nursing team will be 
here on 16th October and you need to 
sign your child up by 30th September 
via this website. 

https://tinyurl.c
om/yd4zxawj



Could you be entitled to claim free school meals for your child 
or children? We know the coronavirus pandemic has put 
financial pressure on lots of families and free school meals is 
one way to get support. Once you have applied successfully, 
school trips and music lessons are also subsidised for you from 
our pupil premium. To check if you are eligible, visit 

, complete the form and 

you will get an instant response. 

 
Dates for your calendar:
● 1st October - school photographer visits - photos for 

children on school roll only, no older or younger siblings
● 16th October - flu immunisations taking place
● 19th October - Harvest celebration - we will be asking for 

donations for Food Bank
● 23rd October - school and nursery closed for staff training
● 26th to 30th October - school and nursery closed for Half 

Term
● 18th December - last day of term
● Tuesday 5th January 2021 - school and nursery open again 

for Spring Term.

All term dates for 2021 and 2022 can be found on the school 
website:
https://www.cavalry.cambs.sch.uk/website/term-dates/62891 

On October 1st, the government counts our uptake of school 
meals and uses this to calculate funding for the school for 
the year ahead. Therefore it helps us out if as many children 
as possible have a school meal on this date. Can you help? 
The menu for Thursday 1st October is roast chicken 
dinner or quorn sausages or cheese sandwich, with cherry 
cookie to follow.

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals
https://www.cavalry.cambs.sch.uk/website/term-dates/62891

